
Five Parks Piranhas
2023 Parent Participation Fee (PPF)

**ALL families must read, sign and return to our team registrar. **

YOUR PARTICIPATION IS CRITICAL TO OUR SUCCESS!
Parent participation during our swim season is crucial in order to have a successful season and to develop a fun and

sustainable swim program.

In order to run a swim team, and especially a swim meet, it takes many people contributing in many ways. We utilize parent
volunteers instead of paid employees to fill these roles in order to keep the cost of participating on the team to a minimum. We ask
that each family volunteer a MINIMUM of 15 hours of work during the summer in order to have a well-organized, well-run team.
**We are requiring that 10 of your hours be considered “on-deck” hours (timing, heating, concessions, etc.)

There are many ways to volunteer, from working various positions at our home and away meets (we need the most volunteers for
our home meets) to planning and running our special events (Pancake Breakfast, Awards Banquet, Team Photos, etc.) Most areas are
easy to learn and a quick run through of what is expected of the duty will suffice to prepare you for the position.

To make sure that every family contributes to the team, we require a Parent Participation Fee (PPF) check of $250.00 per family.
(This is separate from swimmer registration fees to join the team.) Please mail your check, along with this signed form, to our team
registrar.

Corinne Osborne
c/o Five Parks Piranhas PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:   Five Parks Piranhas
7623 Yule Court
Arvada, CO  80007

If your family completes the required number of volunteer hours, your check will be returned (if requested) or destroyed at the end
of the swim season. If you do not meet your 15-hour commitment, your check will be cashed at the end of the season and you will
lose your ability to register your swimmer(s) during the priority registration period the following summer swim season.

Volunteer sign-up will be available weekly via Sign-Up Genius. This link will be sent via email from our Team Unify email account. The
positions will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis. A notebook will be available during practice times at the pool for families to
log their volunteer hours each week. You MUST document your own volunteer hours in the log notebook to receive credit!! All
volunteer hours must be logged no later than Wednesday, July 26, 2023.

If you are signed up to volunteer and cannot make it, you are responsible for finding a replacement or taking your name off the
sign-up sheet by the Wednesday prior to the meet or special event.

If you have questions, please contact the Five Parks Piranhas Parent Board via email: fppswimming@gmail.com

Thank you!  We appreciate your support and look forward to a fun season!!
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